
 

Friday, 12th September 2025 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Guardians, 

We are delighted to inform you about an exciting visit planned for your child to the Royal 

Armouries Museum in Leeds! This trip will provide a fantastic opportunity to consolidate 
their learning about Roman history, which they will be studying this half term. 

Date of Trip: Friday 17th October 2025 

Location: Royal Armouries Museum, Leeds 

The children will be taking part in a special Roman Day workshop, which promises to be an 
immersive and engaging experience, bringing their history lessons to life. 

Timings: 

 Arrival at School: Children should arrive at school between 8:00 AM and 8:15 

AM to ensure a prompt departure. 

 Return to School: We anticipate returning to school by approximately 4:00 PM. 
Please note that this time is an estimate and may vary slightly depending on traffic 
conditions. We will keep you updated via text message if there are any significant 

delays. 

All children will need to bring a packed lunch (NO NUTS) for the day. Children will also 
need a re-fillable water bottle. 

The cost of the trip is £21.84 which covers the cost of the coaches and the day at the Royal 
Armouries including all the activities. This has been added to your ParentPay account.  

We believe this trip will be a highly valuable and memorable experience for all the children. If 

you have any questions, please contact your class teacher via 
enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Y4 team 

 


